
 
Olean City School District 
Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting 
410 West Sullivan Street 
Tuesday, May 21, 2013 
12:00 p.m. 

 
Present: Paul Knieser   Colleen Taggerty 
  Kathy Elser   Vicki Zaleski-Irizarry 
   
   
 
The meeting began at noon in the Board of Education room at Olean High School. 
 There was not a quorum present. 
 
 
The following topics were briefly discussed: 
 
 
1)  The eBay project at the High School is proceeding nicely with the students 
already generating sales and a profit in the hundreds of dollars.  Storage issues and 
plans for next year are being handled efficiently and promptly. 
 
 
2)  The Capital Outlay Project list is being developed and the list and timeline will 
available for discussion and analysis at next month’s meeting. 
 
 
3)  The use and possible sale of IJN Elementary School will be discussed in more 
detail at next month’s committee meeting.  For the moment it is simply acknowledge 
that the current sale is dead and new sales or use proposals will be developed.  The 
possibility of using eBay for the sale is being investigated. 
 
 
4)  Progress is going on with the Washington West parking situation.  The request 
for a curb cut and the plan for the new parking area are both progressing smoothly. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Paul Knieser. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:14. 
 
 
 
Next Meeting Date:  June 18, 2013 
 


